
 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO ALL GEORGIA-BASED CARRIERS 
 

UCR & GIMC Registration Programs Are Moving to GA DPS on July 1, 2014 
 

Effective July 1, 2014, the Unified Carrier Registration (UCR) (for Interstate motor carriers) and the 
Georgia Intrastate Motor Carrier (GIMC) Registration (UCR-GA for intrastate carriers) Programs are 
moving from the Georgia Department of Revenue (DOR) to the Georgia Department of Public Safety 
(DPS). 

DPS is currently in the process of creating a new trucking portal website for customers to register and 
pay fees for both of these highway safety programs. This website will be operational by July 1, 2014, 
and all registrations and renewals for both programs will be handled through the DPS Portal. In the 
interim, please visit our websites, www.gamccd.net and www.dps.ga.gov, frequently for updates 
regarding the UCR and GIMC transition. 
 
 

FAX: (404) 624-7248 Georgia Department of Public Safety 
UCR-GIMC Section 

P.O. Box 1456 
959 E. Confederate Ave., S.E., 

Atlanta, Georgia 30371 
Phone: (844) 238-8097 (toll free) or (404) 624-7247 

Email: UCR.GIMC@gsp.net   
Please Visit Our Websites at 

www.gamccd.net and www.dps.georgia.gov  
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